
 
2551 W oodcreek Oaks Blvd. 

Roseville, CA  95747 
 
June 9, 2018 

 
Dear Friends, Families & Community Businesses of W oodcreek High School, 

 
The W oodcreek High School Class of 2019 is excited to be planning their 22nd  Annual Sober 
Grad Nite!  The Grad Nite Booster Club is an independent, non-profit organization run by 
parents and volunteers.  Our goal is to provide a safe, substance-free celebration for our 
graduates!  This year we are taking our grads to Disneyland! 

 
Graduating seniors load buses and leave immediately after graduation for an all night road trip 
to Disneyland!  They spend an entire day “hopping” between the two Disney parks in Anaheim 
and then participate in Disney’s special evening festivities for graduates!  Communities that 
provide grad nite celebrations have virtually eliminated alcohol and drug related injuries on 
graduation nite! 

 
Your support and generosity will help guarantee the success of Grad Nite 2019! W e are 
asking for contributions in the form of: 

 
a.   Cash Donations (Payable to WHS Sober Grad Nite) 
b.  Gift Certificates (for bus travel raffles) 
c.   Merchandise (supplies / snacks for the bus ride) 

 
Your contribution is tax deductible and a receipt will be sent to you. 

 
All sponsorships and/or donations should be made in the name of W oodcreek High School 
Sober Grad Nite and sent to the attention of Patti Ortiz, Sober Grad Nite President at 
Woodcreek High School. Your business will be showcased on our Facebook page, our 
website and any other publications we utilize. 

 
We deeply appreciate your help. 

Very truly yours, 

Patti Ortiz, Sober Grad Nite 2019 President 
W HS2019SoberGradNite@gmail.com 
916-380-2409 

 
Non-profit status 501(c) 3 
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